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Notice to Mariners 
Vessels and General Safety Advice 
 

Scottish Hydro Electric Power Distribution (SHEPD) 
ED2 Cable Installation Works  
 
Date of Issue: 20th September 2024 
 
The works to install a new subsea cable and associated protection and stabilisation measures have 
been completed and these are located within the corridor described below (Figure 1). Updates to 
nautical charts will be made following completion of as-built surveys.  
  
Mariners are thanked for their cooperation during the execution of the works. 
 

 
 

Figure 1 - Admiralty chart showing installation corridor 
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Table 1 – Installation corridor boundary 

  
 
Work Description  
Works are now complete. 
 

Contact Details 
The contact details are given in the tables below: 
 

Site contact: 

Briggs Marine Contractors Project Manager Suzanne Grimes 

Email  sgrimes@briggsmarine.com 

Tel 07834 739 329 

 

Fisheries Liaison Officers 
Fishing liaison for the cable installation works will be co-ordinated by Brown and May Marine (BMM). 
For any commercial fishery queries please contact the Company Fishing Liaison Officers (CFLOs) Alex 
Winrow-Giffin on 07760 160039, alex@brownmay.com or Meg Kalafat on 07702 710176, 
meg.kalafat@brownmay.com.  
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Further Details 
Further enquiries should be addressed to the following people: 
 

Name Contact Number Email 

Mel Chisholm – SSEN Project 
Manager 

07825 015 006 mel.chisholm@sse.com 

 

Distribution List 
Any stakeholders identified within the relevant Fishing Liaison Management Action Plan (FLMAP), will 
be included on the distribution list for this NtM. 


